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28th November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
I am writing to make you aware that John Ferneley College will be supporting the Christmas 
Jumper Day initiative, organised by Save the Children, on Thursday 8th December 2022. 
Christmas Jumper Day is Save the Children's annual event which raises money for children in the 
UK and across the world. 
 
Staff and students are invited to wear a Christmas jumper or t-shirt alongside the rest of their 
usual school uniform, but in place of their school blazer. Student lanyards must still be worn as 
usual. Please may we ask for a suggested donation of £1 which will all go straight to the charity. 
Donations can be made via your child’s School Gateway account, under the payment item 
‘Christmas Jumper Day 2022 Donation’. The payment item will be open until Friday 9th 
December 2022, 3pm.  
 
Please take the time to have a look at www.savethechildren.org.uk/ website to find out how your 
donation will help those in need. 
  
If you have any queries about the above, please do not hesitate to get in touch on the email 
address below.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Mogg 
Marketing and Communications Assistant 
gmogg@johnferneley.org  
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